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Letter from the Chair of Governors

Dear Prospective Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at St. Oswald’s RC Primary School. The Governors are looking to appoint a new Headteacher from September 2021. This follows the retirement of the last Headteacher after ten years leading and developing the school to become the successful and highly effective school it is today.

St Oswald’s is a popular, well maintained and resourced primary school with a nursery. There are 212 pupils on roll and the school enjoys strong partnerships with the parish and parent community, the local Authority and other local schools within the Catholic cluster. 

The school’s mission statement ‘We walk in the footsteps of Jesus so that we may have life in all its fullness’ John 10:10, underpins everything we do. The children are encouraged to thrive and flourish in a secure school environment and are challenged by the quality of the learning they encounter. 

In applying for the position of Headteacher at St. Oswald’s RC Primary School, you would be seeking to lead, inspire and motivate a community that is integral to our wider parish family; working alongside a unified, dedicated and happy team of professionals, nurturing the wonderful children in our care.
 
The school benefits from an interested and supportive Governing Board that looks to challenge appropriately for further growth and development.

The school was inspected in 2017/18 and copies of the reports are available on the OFSTED website and the Diocese of Hexham and Newcastle Education Service website at www.edurcdhn.org.uk

Governors are looking to appoint a committed, practising Catholic with proven leadership and communication skills, who will build upon the strengths of our school whilst bringing their own unique talents to inspire and stretch our community. If you think that this could be you, we would be delighted to receive your application.

Applicants are strongly encouraged to visit the school website at www.stoswaldsrcsch.co.uk. 

To arrange an appointment to visit to the school, please telephone the school office on 0191 5367922.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. M. Ellenden
Chair of Governors
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